
 

GLCDC News — June 2024 

Holiday closure: Monday July 1st 

through Friday, July 5th 

  We will reopen at 7:30 a.m. on Monday, July 8th 

Children need to have athletic shoes with socks every day.  

Flip-flops, Crocs and sandals are not safe footwear for play-

ing outside.   

If you want your child to wear sunscreen, make sure to fill out the Sun-

screen Permission form and turn it into the office with your child’s sun-

screen.  The form is available on our website under “Forms”  or pick 

one up from the office!  Please put the form and the sunscreen into a Ziploc bag. 

Please apply the first coat of sunscreen before dropping off your child in the 

morning. Teachers only apply sunscreen in the afternoon. 

4195 E. 13 Mile Rd., Warren, MI  48092 * 586-

www.greatlakescdc.com 

Please bring in a water bottle with your child’s name 

on it for your child to have inside and outside with 

them.  We are not using the drinking fountain other 

than to fill the water bottles.   Either a reusable water 

bottle or a new throw away bottle will be fine.  It is 

important to either send a fresh bottle daily, or to take 

the used one home to clean it every evening in order to 

keep it bacteria free.  —— Thank You in advance. 

PLEEASE, Send   

Water bottles 

FYI 

A Reminder that breakfast 

will be only severed until 

8:30am..  If your child ar-

rives after that time, break-

fast food can be given at 

snack time. However. This 

excludes the Infant and Early 

Toddles classrooms.  

FYI: If your child(rens) schedule has changed for the summer, please contact 

the office as soon as possible so adjustments can be made as soon as possible.  


